
 
 
From: noreply@granicusideas.com <noreply@granicusideas.com>  
Sent: Monday, October 26, 2020 8:46 PM 
To: Ann Yang <anny@hermosabch.org>; City Council <citycouncil@hermosabeach.gov>; Suja Lowenthal 
<suja@hermosabeach.gov>; Peter Ahlstrom <pahlstrom@hermosabeach.gov> 
Subject: New eComment for City Council Virtual Meeting 
 

  

New eComment for City Council Virtual Meeting  

Beth Drayer submitted a new eComment. 

Meeting: City Council Virtual Meeting 

Item: c) REPORT 20-0677 CONSIDERATION OF A HOLIDAY FREE PARKING PROGRAM 
(City Manager Suja Lowenthal) 

eComment: Dear Mayor Campbell and Hermosa City Council, My name is Beth Drayer and I’m a 
resident of Hermosa Beach. I’m writing in today in support of REPORT 20-0677. I strongly urge 
the city council to once again approve free 2-hour holiday parking from Thanksgiving to 
Christmas to benefit Hermosa’s small businesses. I feel it has been beneficial to Hermosa's 
small businesses in the past as an important part to support our local small businesses. Being 
able to shop locally for the holiday's is something that I feel strongly about, being a small 
business myself. Being able to spend time in our special community and not have to move your 
car every 2 hours enjoying friends and family is a special way for the city to show it's support as 
well. Thank you for your time and service. Beth Drayer  

 

 

  


